
 

  
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 

THE OCTOBER 28, 2019, COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING 
HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO A LACK OF A QUORUM. 

 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Communications Committee 

is November 25, 2019, at 3:00 p.m. on the Fourth Floor of City Hall, 
Conference Room 1, Huntington Beach, California. 

 
 
 
 

For further information please contact Julie Toledo at (714) 536-5577 or 
via email at julie.toledo@surfcity-hb.org. 

mailto:julie.toledo@surfcity-hb.org

